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Statement on Rebecca Zahau Civil Trial 

 
 The San Diego County Sheriff's Department is aware of the recent verdict in 
the Rebecca Zahau wrongful death civil suit.  We have cooperated with all parties 
on the presentation of evidence and testimony during the trial.  Our thoughts are 
with the Zahau Family as they relive the tragic death of their daughter and sister, 
Rebecca.  

 In regards to the criminal investigation, the Sheriff's Department stands by 
the findings of the Medical Examiner's Office and our investigators.  These findings 
were supported by forensic evidence and medical examinations.  We are always 
open to reviewing any evidence that could impact our conclusions.  Additionally, 
we are also willing to meet with the Zahau Family to look at any new evidence that 
came out of the civil trial.   

 Previously released information on this case can be found at: 
www.sdsheriff.net/coronado.  
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